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PROVIDER MEMO 
 

To: Santa Clara Family Health Plan Primary Care Providers 

From:  Provider Network Operations 

Date:  July 28, 2022 

Subject: Proposition 56 supplemental payment program updates (additional family planning codes, $200 
trauma screening incentive, end of Value Based Payments) 

 
 

 
 
Dear Primary Care Providers,  
 
You are receiving this communication to pass along three important updates. The first is to share that three 
additional codes have been added to the list of family planning services eligible for Proposition 56 supplemental 
payments. These codes will be included in the September 2022 payment distribution, retroactive to dates of 
service defined below, and will persist as long as funded via the State budget. The new codes, rates, and 
applicable dates of service include: 
 

Code Rate Date of Service (on/after) 

J7304, U1 $110.00 January 1, 2022 

J7294 $301.00 January 1, 2022 

J7295 $301.00 January 1, 2022 

 
The second is SCFHP is continuing to provide a $200 incentive, made payable to the tax identification number 
we have on file, to providers who complete the ACEs Trauma Screening training linked below. Assuming 
eligibility, completion of the ACEs Trauma Screening training would also make available the $29-per trauma 
screening Proposition 56 supplemental payment. The following two steps must be completed to receive the 
$200 incentive and the $29-per service payment: 
 

(1) Complete the ACEs Trauma Screening training available at https://bit.ly/3cdIJTm, and  
(2) Attest to the completion of training at https://bit.ly/3R8NvjD.  

 
The third and final is the Value Based Payment (VBP) portion of the Proposition 56 supplemental payment 
program ended on June 30, 2021. VBP services performed after June 30, 2021 are not eligible to receive 
Proposition 56 supplemental payments. 
 
You can learn more about eligibility, services, and treatments related to Proposition 56 supplemental payments 
by reviewing material we have prepared at https://bit.ly/3PHMttX. 
 
Please email ProviderServices@scfhp.com with any questions you may have. 
 
Thank you for the valuable care you continue to provide our members. 
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